30¢h December, 1982

in his report to the Prime Minister on the Queen's
Park Dye-ilection at the beginning of this month, Michael
Ancram wrote as followsie

"The Sceottish Ministerial team have played a full
part, and the Segretary of State has atiended Twice, once
at & meeting and once at a Press Contlerence,

Lelp from other Memwbers of the Cabinet has been
most disappointing. Despite strenucus efioris on the part
of both Central Offices, the only Cabinet Hinister who was
available was Leon Brittan, vhose meeting had to be cancelled
because of a division in Parliament on ihuraday 25th Hovember,
which the Government won by over 50 votes]l A further weeting
had te be re-arranged because of aunocther divisien,

The laek of support from the Labinet has been
inevitably noticed and remarksd upon by the Fress and Nedia,
and has been most unbhelpful, It is ceritain that this is
damaging to the Party as a whole, is damaging to any cuupaign,
and is desoralising to the Camndidate who hasy, in this instance,
put a brave fagce on it, It is to be hoped that, in the future,
bowever difficult or unhopeful a by~election might appear, a
considerably greater degree of Cabinet support will Le forthooming,”

The Prime Minister does, of gourse, understand your
difficulties only too well,

Hevertheless, she did ask me to have a word with you
about this aspect of Michael Ancramn's report to her,

I am sending a copy of this letter to Ceeil Parkinson,

IAN GOV

The Right Honourabls Michael Jopling, M.P.
12 Downing Street
CsCe The R, Hon, Ceeil Parkinson, M.P,




